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November 5, 2018 
 
Mr. Kelly Mendenhall 
Dominion Energy Utah 
P.O. Box 45360 
Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0360 

Re:  Dominion Energy’s Gas Line Coverage Letter – Updated Section 8.08 of the Dominion 
Energy Utah Tariff; Docket No. 18-057-07 

Dear Mr. Mendenhall, 

 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed Dominion Energy Utah’s (DEU) October 
17, 2018 filing to update Section 8.08 of its Utah Natural Gas Tariff No. 500 (Tariff). The filing 
proposes the addition of the following language to Tariff Section 8.08 pursuant to the PSC’s October 
4, 2018 Report and Order (Order) in this docket: “The billing services offered hereunder for 
Dominion Energy customers who contracted for third-party services on or before October 4, 2018 
may continue. No third-party billing services may be made available to third-party billers or their 
customers who contracted for services after that date.” The filed Tariff sheets suggest a date of 
October 5, 2018 to effectuate this Tariff change. 

The PSC also reviewed the Division of Public Utilities’ (DPU) comments filed on October 
24, 2018. The DPU concludes DEU’s proposed language in Tariff Section 8.08 is sufficient to satisfy 
the PSC’s Order. Therefore, the DPU recommends the PSC approve DEU’s proposed Tariff 
language. 

 Based on the PSC’s review of DEU’s filing as well as the DPU’s comments, DEU’s proposed 
modifications to Tariff Section 8.08 are approved as filed, effective October 5, 2018. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#305387  


